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Sept. 5
th

, 2014 

Good Afternoon, 

 

This is Greg Norton, Principal of Lorne Middle School, here with a few announcements regarding upcoming events 

@ your school for the week of Sept. 8
th

 – 12
th

.  

• Main Street Baptist Church (RiverCross Church) offers the at-large community a free hot lunch on 

Tuesday's and Thursday's. This Free hot lunch program starts on Tuesday, September 9th. Please be 

reminded that this is not a school sponsored event. Lorne Middle School does not provide supervision at this 

community church hosted program. Parents/Guardians are encouraged to attend the program with their son 

and/or daughter if your child does attend.  

• Please be reminded that public health is holding an immunization clinic at the school for Grade 7 students on 

October 3
rd

.  All grade 7 students will be offered a booster vaccine that protects against Tetanus, Diphtheria, and 

Whooping cough if they have not received one in the last 5 years. The grade 7 girls will also be offered a vaccine 

that protects against cervical cancer. This vaccine is a series of 3 which will be given throughout the school year. 

Immunization consent brochures have been sent home today, girls should have 2 forms. We ask that all consent 

forms be completed and returned indicating yes or no whether the student will receive the vaccine and with parent 

signature. Please return all consents to the school by September 26
th

. 

 

For a complete list of the week’s activities & future events please refer to Lorne online @ www.lornems.nbed.nb.ca, 

or follow us on Twitter @LorneMS. If you have any questions or concerns regarding the before mentioned 

announcements please call the school office @ 658-5351. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Greg Norton 

Principal 
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